
Public Notice 

  

To all customers of Ohio Valley Gas Corporation and its wholly-owned subsidiary, Ohio 
Valley Gas Inc. (collectively, “OVG”), please take note that the company expects to file 
revisions to Sheets No. 15 and 15a, Appendix G, Excess Deferred Federal Income Tax (EDIT) 
Rider on or about April 14, 2025, with the Indiana Utility Regulatory Commission and is 
expecting an order from them around May 14, 2025. The purpose of this revision is to 
remove reference to the $0.00 charge for Grandview customers, since the rider is not 
applicable to such customers. As this charge was already $0.00, there will ultimately be no 
effect on customer bills. 

  

To the extent that you have any questions about this revised tariff, please contact the 
company at Telephone: 765-584-6842; or John Stenger at john.stenger@ovgas.com; or mail 
any questions to, Ohio Valley Gas Corporation, 111 Energy Park Dr., Winchester, IN 47394. 
Alternatively, you may contact the Indiana Regulatory Commission at Secretary, Indiana 
Utility Regulatory Commission, PNC Center, Suite 1500 East, 101 West Washington Street, 
Indianapolis, Indiana, 46204 or contact the Indiana Office of Utility Consumer Counselor at 
PNC Center, Suite 1500 S, 115 West Washington Street, Indianapolis, Indiana 46204. 
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